
WHITCHURCH VILLAGE NEWS 

The Council have had a busy year installing new 

seating and more floral displays around the village 

as well as hosting some very successful Jubilee 

events.  

Next year we hope to continue with our aim to make 

the village a better place to live and work including planting more trees. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Village Christmas light ‘switch on’ 

and on behalf of the Village Council I would like to wish you all a very   

Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year. 

Nick Kirk—Chairman Whitchurch Village Council 
 

Christmas is coming, please 

see over for details of our light 

switch on and competition. 

 

How to contact  your Village Council:  

Telephone 01275 839873  or  Email: info@whitchurchvillagecouncil.co.uk 

                                           

www.whitchurchvillagecouncil.co.uk 

                                            www.facebook.com/whitchurchvillagecouncil 

Allotment Vacancies 

There are several allotment plots available to rent 
at our site in Norton Lane. This is a great leisure, 
recreational and social facility, which can be a 
great benefit to health and wellbeing.  For more 
details please contact the council (details below) 

Clean and Green 

Councillors joined with B&NES Clean and 

Green Team to carry out a joint litter pick and 

clean up of the village including weed removal 

and bus stop tidying. 

As part of our on going efforts to keep the village 
clean the Council have provide extra resources 
to tack problem areas. 

Grant Awards 2022 

Whitchurch Village Council were delighted to 

present their annual grant awards at the recent 

council meeting. 

Grants were given to Whitchurch Cricket Club 

Youth Section, St Nicholas Pre-School and 107th 

Bristol (Whitchurch) Scout Group. 

St. Nicholas Pre-School has been at the heart of 

Whitchurch Village for over 35 years. It is based in St. 

Nicholas Church Hall and prides itself on having a 

family focused environment.  

The Pre-School is a sessional Pre-school which takes 

children from 2 years and 8 months for afternoon  

sessions – Monday, Wednesday and Friday 12.30-

3pm and for children, in the year before they start 

school, we offer Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Friday mornings 9-12 and all day Thursday 9-3.  

St. Nics Pre-school staff also run weekly baby and 

toddler groups held in Whitchurch Community Centre. 

First Steps is for 0-2 year olds and is held on     

Thursday mornings 10-11.30; Little Learners is our 

group for 2-3 year olds which takes place on a 

Wednesday and Friday morning 9.30-11.15.  

For more information about the Pre-school and our 

groups please visit our website https://stnicholaspre-

school.weebly.com or contact us 

at stnicspreschool@hotmail.com.  

Community Warm Space  

Every Wednesday between 1.00-3.30pm in the   

Community Centre you can expect a warm    

welcome and a hot drink. All Welcome.  

https://stnicholaspre-school.weebly.com/
https://stnicholaspre-school.weebly.com/
mailto:stnicspreschool@hotmail.com

